MAHOPAC CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
@ Thomas J. Manko
Superintendent of Schools

May 3, 2010

Mr. John McGuire
Renu Restoration

1215 Sunrise Highland
Copiague, NY 11726

Dear John:

The effort and time that you and your employees dedicated to the Middle School Science Wing mold
abatement project are very much appreciated. The scope of work required was enormous and the
compressed timeframe heightened the sense of the urgency. You are commended for your constant,

personal supervision and your employees are recognized for their quality work.

Please know the depth of the district’s gratitude for improving the indoor environmental quality of the
Middle School Science Wing. Thank you.

Sincerely,

o fhl—

Thomas J. Manko A
Superintendent of Schools

¢: Board of Education
Dave Chapman, Asst. Supt.-Business
Lenny Costable, Dir. of School Facilities
John Russell, Head Custodian-Middle School
File
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MAHOPAC CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
112 Lakeview Drive
MAHOPAC, NY 10541
845-628-3331 X27

Leonard Costable
Director of Facilities

May 11, 2010

Renu Restoration & Contracting
1215 Sunrise Highway

Copiage, N. Y. 11726

Att: Scott Colletti

Dear Scott,

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Mahopac Central School
District for the immediate response and efficiency that your company showed in
responding to our most recent mold crisis. The professional performance of
your company insured the well being of our staff and students, as well as saving
us time and money.

Again our sincerest thanks to a job well done.

Sincerely,






